

St. Canice Primary School and Nursery Unit

11 Curragh Road

Dungiven

**BT47 4SE** 

Principal: Mr Ciarán Loane

15th September 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian

During the last school year, our school has worked towards becoming a "Take 5 School".

In June 2023, we received Level 2 status. This year we are continuing our work and aiming for Level 3. As part of our school journey, we have planned a number of events for parents and pupils.

On Wednesday 27th September, we are hosting a Parent Information Evening from 6p.m. to 8p.m.

The evening will be presented by the Kaleidocope company ( <a href="http://www.kaleidoscopevcn.co.uk">http://www.kaleidoscopevcn.co.uk</a> )

Their Emotional Well Being Coach will talk about both children and adults' mental health.

If you would like to reserve a place at this Information Evening, please email <u>cloane443@c2kni.net</u> by Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> September 12noon.

Yours sincerely,

Ciaran Loane

Principal

Telephone: 02877741457

Email: info@stcanices.dungiven.ni.sch.uk

Fax: 02877742837

www.stcanicepsdungiven.com